
 

 

 

 

 

12th December 2023 

 

Dear Customer, 
 

We’re undertaking electricity reinforcement works on our Network 

Vector owns and operates networks that distribute electricity and gas across the greater 
Auckland region. We are constantly working to ensure the safety and reliability of our 
networks. 

This is a courtesy letter to provide you with updated information about the upcoming work we 
are completing around your area, including new dates and details around how it could 
potentially impact you, given your property’s proximity to the worksite.  

We will be undertaking electrical and civil works in Wellesley Street and on Elliot Street 
between 8th January and 21st January 2024. The works are part of a wider reinforcement plan 
for a new distribution network for future growth in the area.  

Please note that no planned power outages are required to complete these works. However, in the 
unlikely event that a power outage becomes necessary, we will provide you with advance 
notification.  

Elliot Street - Civil excavation works two-thirds of the way between Victoria Street West and 
Wellesley Streets. 

Wellesley Street - Civil excavation works on Wellesley Street at the intersection with Elliot 
Street, in front of Bledisloe House 

This project has been carefully assessed and coordinated with City Rail Link, Auckland 
Council and Auckland Transport to minimise disruption and to avoid having to undertake 
additional work in the same area later. 

The civil work will be completed on our behalf by Stockman General Contractors Limited and 
Northpower Limited will undertake the cabling.  

The Auckland Council Te Ha Noa project will be undertaking civil work for our cabling within 
their site, this being at the Victoria and Elliot Street interchange.  

How this work will affect you: 

During the work period, please expect the following: 

 Outages – there are no outages associated with these works.   
 

 Work hours and noise minimisation – most of the work will happen between 7am 
and 10pm. There will be low to medium noise on an intermittent basis during these 
times.  



 

 

 

 
 Traffic management - traffic management will be in place to allow crews to work 

safely. Traffic controllers will be on site to assist with traffic flows as needed. Elliot 
Street will be open to through traffic. Pedestrians will be able use the existing 
footpaths and adequate walkways and signage for the affected business will be 
provided.  
 

 Excavation work – there will be three excavation areas associated with the work 
which will create occasional noise. Noise mats will be used to help minimise this. 
 

 Pedestrian management - certain sections of footpaths and shared carriageways 
may need to be closed temporarily for pedestrian safety.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Aaron Ghazel of Stockman General Contractors 
Limited on the below details: 

Aaron Ghazal: 022 010 5246 Aaron@sgc.co.nz 
  

Regards,  

 

 

The Vector Customer Team  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


